
 
 
PRESS RELEASE from NRPSI 

URGENT: thebigword issues since the launch of the new system has led to loss 
of earnings for many 

If you can show clear evidence of loss of earnings since 3rd June due to the 
implementation of the new system by thebigword 
Contact mojinvoicing@thebigword.com  as well as copying Tracey Howson at 
Tracey.Howson@thebigword.com  
 
 
This was agreed at a meeting held on 17th June. 
 

ENDS 


